Doctor’s Note for Tennis Shoes at Mercy Academy

Doctors,

Our uniform at Mercy requires dress shoes. Students can wear any dress shoe on the market. Many of these shoes offer supportive options for students. We also encourage students to use orthotic inserts to help with any issues they have.

Our uniform is very important to our school, and we would like students to be in full uniform, including dress shoes, if possible. We know many students like to wear boat shoes, but we do not encourage them due to the lack of support.

Student’ Name__________________________________

· This student cannot get appropriate support for her particular diagnosis with orthotic inserts and/or supportive dress shoes.
Please explain diagnosis along with the time frame for necessary wear of tennis shoes:


Doctor’s Signature_______________________________ Date ___________

*Doctor, please stamp, emboss, or attach something that indicates the practice’s name and address.

Any tennis shoe being worn will need to be mostly white, gray, or black. No bright or neon colors will be allowed anywhere on the shoes.

